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ORGREAVE PARISH COUNCIL 

NEWSLETTER 

July 2018 

 

 
 

YOUR PARISH COUNCILLORS:- 
 

Mary Clear – Chairperson 
Mike Fargher – Vice Chairperson 

Sue Marsh – Parish Councillor 
Margaret Holder – Parish Councillor 

Joan Slater- Parish Councillor 
Eric Tebbs – Parish Councillor 

George Thornsby – Parish Councillor 
 

Contact them via email:  orgreavepc@gmail.com 

Website:  orgreaveparishcouncil.gov.uk 

mailto:orgreavepc@gmail.com
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CHAIRPERSON’S REVIEW 
 

 
We have booked our Summer Trip to Skegness.  The date is Friday 3rd 
August.  You are welcome to bring family and friends - more details and 
the booking form are in this newsletter. 
 
We have received a few complaints regarding the weeds on the estate.  It 
is the responsibility of the Borough Council and not the Parish Council to 
remove them.  We have reported this problem to the Borough Council and 
you can also log a complaint (the Borough Council telephone number is in 
this newsletter).  I would also like to personally thank all those residents 
who have removed the weeds from outside their houses.     
 
I hope you are all enjoying this glorious weather – please consider other 
residents and keep the noise to a minimum, especially after sunset! 
 
May I remind you that you are all welcome to attend our meetings, which 
are held on the third Thursday of every month (excluding August and 
December).  They are held in Aston Fence Junior & Infant School on 
Sheffield Road, S13 9ZD.  Before the official meeting commences there is 
an opportunity at 7pm for residents to come along and speak to the Parish 
Councillors.   
 
The monthly agendas will be on our noticeboard/website 5 days prior to 
the meeting. 
    
 
 
Mary Clear 
Chairperson 
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SKIPS 
 
 

We are pleased to confirm a skip date: 
 

Saturday 5th January 2019 

 
The skip will arrive for approximately 

9am and will stay until 12 noon 
(or until full, if earlier). 

 
As always, this facility is for the 

residents of the Parish only. 
 

 

 
 

DOG FOULING 
 

We have received several complaints from residents 
about dog fouling on the estate / field. 

 
These complaints are passed onto Rotherham 
Council.  If you are aware who the culprits are, 

please report them to: 
 

 01709 336003. 
 

IT IS YOUR RESPONSIBILITY 
TO PICK UP AFTER YOUR DOG 

 
RMBC WILL CONTINUE TO WORK IN THIS AREA 

TO CATCH THE CULPRITS! 
 
BOUNDARY CONSULTATION 
 
Thank you to all those residents who returned the consultation papers supporting our campaign. 
 
The Council made its Final Recommendations on the Review at its Annual Meeting on 23rd May 
2018. These included the creation of a new parish for Waverley with a parish council, to be known 
as Waverley Community Council. There will be elections to the new parish council and to Catcliffe 
and Orgreave Parish Councils in May 2019 and the councillors elected would serve until May 2024. 
The Local Government Boundary Commission for England gave their consent to the making of an 
Order.   

The next step is for the Council to decide whether to implement the Final Recommendations by 
making an Order, which would include a figure for the budget of the new parish council for 2019/20 
because the budget and Council Tax precept have to be decided before the election of the new 
councillors in May 2019. 

 
We will keep you updated in due course. 
 

 
CHRISTMAS CAROL CONCERT 
 
We hope you enjoyed the Brass Band at the 
Christmas Carol Concert in December – we are 
pleased to inform you that you raised £153.00 
for Bluebell Wood. 
We also donated the remaining selection boxes 
to Bluebell Wood. 

 
ROTHERHAM MET. BOROUGH COUNCIL 

GENERAL SWITCHBOARD NUMBER 
 

   01709 382121 
 

You will be directed to the correct department 
from the switchboard. 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?q=http://www.glasdonlitterbins.com/view/product/fido-25-tm-dog-waste-bin&sa=U&ei=o4pFU923JOOl0AXoi4CgBw&ved=0CEQQ9QEwCw&usg=AFQjCNG6F-XTQqcZP4fqNa9l43E9ZYEhuw
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TRIP TO SKEGNESS 
 

FRIDAY 3RD AUGUST 2018 

£8.50 PER PERSON 

 
Our annual trip this year is to Skegness on Friday 3rd August 2018.   
You are welcome to bring your family and friends on the trip with you. 

 
The coach will depart from the garage area at the junction of Rotherwood Avenue 
and Hail Mary Drive at 8.30am prompt.  We will depart Skegness at 4.30pm. 

 
No children under the age of 18 will be allowed to go without a parent/guardian. 
 
If you are wanting to go on the trip please complete the slip below and post it in  an 
envelope to the address below with the correct money (or cheque payable to 
Orgreave Parish Council) and your tickets will be posted back to you nearer the date. 
 
The latest date to purchase your tickets is Wednesday 1st August 2018.   
  
If we do not sell enough tickets, we may have to cancel the trip. 

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
 
Name:   ………………………….       Address:  …………………………………………… 
 
 
I require  ……… (qty)  ticket(s) at £8.50 each.  
   

               
I enclose £………… 
 

 
Telephone Number:  …………………………………………………….…………. 

 

POST YOUR COMPLETED SLIP TO: 

Orgreave Parish Council  
451 Retford Road  
Woodhouse Mill 
Sheffield  
S13 9WB 


